Letters to the Editor

Dear editor,

The Friends of the Cambridge Community Library would like to extend sincere gratitude to the Village of Cambridge, the Village of Rockdale, the Town of Oakland, the Town of Christiana, and the Town of Deerfield who recently made financial commitments to the new library project in Cambridge.

Each member on the boards of these entities carefully and thoughtfully considered the proposal placed before them before taking action. We sincerely appreciate their positive decision to move forward with the project.

While these donations are fresh on our minds, it truly is the large and small donations collected over the past 20 years that were the springboard to reaching a benchmark that made the fundraising effort creditable.

These past contributions from local businesses and area residents created the base for continued fundraising. We recognize the importance of these forward-thinking individuals.

All contributions, big and small, are an investment in an institution that will provide many opportunities for everyone, young and old, rich or poor, for many years to come.

Sharon Erb President Friends of the Cambridge Community Library